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Question Response 

Title:  Ms 

Name:   

Comments:  

I regularly holiday in the Glentress area of Peebles, The Borders. I 
am distressed to hear there is planning for up to 240 new houses in 
this gloriously peaceful area with so much to offer because of the 
lack of built up areas and, consequently infrastructure (roads/schools 
etc) that would be needed to support such a concept. 
You will lose many visitors, me for one, that visit the area regularly, 
and spend in local shops, restaurants and cafes. 
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